
Concern for missing Edinburgh
man

Police in Edinburgh are appealing for help in tracing a man
reported missing from Edinburgh.

Will Neal was reported missing  from his address in McLeod
Street today and police are increasingly concerned for his
whereabouts.

He was last seen travelling on foot on Gorgie Road around 1pm
today.

He is described as white, 5ft 6in tall, chubby build, light
brown hair, and was last seen wearing black trousers and a
black shirt.

Inspector Nigel Thacker said: “we are appealing for Will to
get in touch with police so that we can establish he is safe
and  well.  Similarly  I  would  ask  that  anyone  who  has
information  to  his  whereabouts  contacts  police  on  101.
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